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I support Oregon's current mail-in voting system.  I oppose revoking it and replacing it 

with in person voting.  Oregon has had the most secure and convenient voting for 

over two decades. This encourages higher voter turn out.  It saves the state millions.  

This is an attempt to suppress voting.  Requiring in person voting on the day of the 

election clearly will make it a hardship to participate in elections.  Mail in ballot makes 

voting more accessible to particular demographics, it does not significantly benefit 

one political party, and best practices exist for preventing fraud and improving 

reliability. 


